Thursday, December 13, 2018 11:57 AM

Request for Proposal / Qualifications

SOLICITATION ADVERTISEMENT

Sealed proposals will be received by, on and in behalf of Hancock County until 4pm January 3 2019 at
854 Highway 90, Ste A, Bay St. Louis, MS 39520.

Request for Proposals as follows: EFFICIENCY SERVICES PROGRAM

Terms and specifications may be obtained at the 854 Highway 90 Ste A, Bay St. Louis, MS 39520, 228-
467-0172. ATTN: Eddie Favre, County Administrator

Proposals should be marked “RFP Efficiency Services Program” on outside of envelope.

Hancock County has the right to accept or reject any or all bids, and to waive informalities therein and to
determine which is the best proposal.

By order of the Hancock County Board of Supervisors, Regular Meeting of December 17, 2018.

Eddie Favre, County Administrator



